Melksham Area Board, 4 March 2020
Chairman’s Announcement: D3 Bus Service Melksham to Bath

First have announced that they will be ceasing to run their D3 bus service to
Bath after 4th April 2020.

As a replacement, from 5th April the Faresaver bus company will be providing
additional journeys to/from Bath on their bus service X72, including the
operation of journeys once an hour through Whitley and Melksham Forest.

Double decker buses will be used at busy times to reduce the risk of
overloading.

Faresaver will also be operating journeys in the evening and on Sundays, that
are being funded by Wiltshire Council.

Publicity for the new timetables is currently being prepared and is expected to
be available from Melksham Town Hall, Library and Tourist Information
Centre from 16th March. It will also be published on the Faresaver website
(www.faresaver.co.uk) or by emailing the Wiltshire Council Passenger
Transport Unit at buses@wiltshire.gov.uk .
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